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LPW School
Princess Street
Bristol
BS3 4AG

31st March 2023 

Dear parent/carer

We have reached the end of another positive term at LPW during which our pupils have made fantastic progress as we head towards the summer exams. This term some of our highlights include celebrating world book day with fancy dress and boat rides, our annual careers week events, a range of cultural celebrations and an exciting new partnership with the Mendip Activity Centre for Friday trips and activities.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Over terms 5 and 6 we hope to be able to share many more experiences with you as well as giving you the opportunity to get involved with activities that we’re running, including cooking classes with our chef and support with next steps if your child is moving on to college.

Term 5 starts on Monday 17th April at the slightly later time of 11.00 to support pupils with returning to school after the half term break.

The school will then be closed to pupils for staff training on Monday 24th April.

I have also attached a letter regarding the use of vapes and electronic cigarettes. I would be grateful if you could take the time to read this and discuss with your child.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,
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Dan Carter
Head Teacher LPW School
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